
2023-24 Local Control Accountability Plan
Development Process

As part of the LCAP process, the Superintendent is required to respond in writing
to questions. Some of the questions may be grouped together for the
convenience of readers.

Question Superintendent’s Response

District English Learner Advisory
Council (DELAC)
Parents were surveyed and provided
input throughout the development
process.

Input provided by DELAC was used to
develop current draft plan.

No specific questions were posed that
needed to be addressed at this time.

Parent and Student Advisory
Councils:
Parents were surveyed and provided
input throughout the development
process

Input provided by Parent Advisory Council,
Superintendent’s Advisory Council and
Student Advisory Council was used to
develop current draft plan.

No specific questions were posed that
needed to be addressed at this time.

CUTAprovided input throughout the
process. No specific questions
identified.

Input provided by CUTA was used to
develop current draft plan.

No specific questions posed that needed to
be addressed at this time.

CSEA provided input throughout the
process. No specific questions
identified.

Input provided by CSEA was used to
develop current draft plan.

No specific questions posed that needed to
be addressed at this time.

Board Meeting: June 5, 2024
Public Hearing

Input was sought by the community. No
questions were posed.


